
Announcements     

Wednesday, February 26, 2025 

Red Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  

  

 
 
Warhawks, as a reminder, you MUST have a hall pass to leave your classroom. Hall passes 

MAY NOT be shared by students. Teachers, please contact the print room if you need new hall 

passes for your classroom.  

 

Greetings, Arrowhead students. Arrowhead JSA is holding its next meeting today, February 

26th, from 6 - 7:30 pm in Room N162. We will be holding a debate on Carbon Tax, thought 

talks, and rating the best political tweets. Consider joining us for more fun! 

 

Percussion Ensemble Meeting at North Campus band room 102, from 4:30-5:30 

 

There is a JSA meeting today at North Campus, room 162, from 6:00-7:30 

 

Are you looking for something fun to do?  Then come sign up for Intramural 3 v 3 Ice 
Hockey or Ice Bocce Ball.  Sign-up sheets are available in the south campus office or 
the north campus activities office.  The season runs from March 18 through the month 
of April.  Parent permission slips are due next Monday, March 3rd.  Let's support the 
Mullett Center and have some fun on the ice! 
 

 

Have a Fabulous Wednesday!! 


